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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

September 10, 2024 

Ives Pool Closure 

Ives Pool will be closed the week of September 16, 2024 for the replacement of the Pool Heater and needed site 
improvements. The projected reopening date is Friday September 20, 2024. 

The Public Works Department has been planning these essential repairs at Ives Pool for several months and worked 
closely with Ives Pool Management to schedule the least disruptive timeframe to perform the work. 

We apologize for this inconvenience and are working closely with the contractors to make every effort to complete 
these improvements within the targeted closure dates. More information is available at: https://www.ivespool.org/ 

CLOSED FOR HEATER REPLACEMENT AND SITE IMPROVEMENTS 

 

 

Dante Del Prete 

Public Works Superintendent 


